

MARCH 17, 2020

PUBLIC NOTICE:

Chatham-Kent Children's Services Taking Measures to Prevent COVID-19 Spread.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are taking proactive steps to prevent the spread of the virus.

Our office has been closed and we are asking people to call us instead at 519-352-0440.

Some changes in service have been made as we prioritize situations that are higher risk. Families will be notified by their workers when the service changes impact them. All staff will be working from home.

All meetings, training, information sessions and group activities have been cancelled.

Please visit our website <u>www.ckcs.on.ca</u> and our social media sites for further updates given the changing circumstances that we are in.

We appreciate your understanding.

Teri Thomas-Vanos Executive Director

